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Wednesday 7th October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Year 5/6 Residential Trip to London 
 
I am writing to inform you that due to the current situation related to Covid-19, we have no choice but to 

cancel the planned London Residential trip in November. We were really hoping things may improve and 

the trip could still go ahead but as you are all aware this is not the case. The government guidelines advise 

schools against any domestic (UK) overnight and overseas educational visits.   

 

Any monies that have been paid towards the cost of the trip will of course be refunded to you via ESchools 

in due course. 

 

If the situation changes and government guidelines suggest it is safe to rebook later in the school year, 

we will inform you when appropriate. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr M Nicholls 

Head teacher 


